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Monday 12th February 2024 

Forest Schools 
 

On Wednesday,  Year 2 will be taking part in an educational forest 
school lesson led by our forest school leader, Chris. Please ensure 
children wear suitable clothing and footwear for the weather and 

bring a waterproof coat. We also ask that any long hair is tied back 
for this session. 

Friends of Wynyard Primary 

Bag2School 

We are pleased to announce that we have organised a 
Bag2School collection in early April. By getting involved, you 
have an opportunity to help raise funds for our school and   
develop children’s awareness of the benefits of recycling. 

The following items can be donated to Bag2School: adults and 
children’s clothes; shoes (tied together please); hats; belts; 

handbags; and soft toys. Unfortunately, branded school uniform 
will not be accepted. 

A donation bag will be sent home with children this week. If 
you fill the donation bag and still have more to donate, then you 

can use any other bag for your items. Don’t forget to ask             
grandparents, friends or neighbours to have a sort out as well! 
We will share more details of when donations can be brought 

into school after half term. 

Wynyard Primary Uni-Cycle Project 

Do you have any school uniform that no longer fits your child? 

We have created a Facebook group for parents/carers of               
children at Wynyard Primary School. 

To join, please click on the link below: 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/588151186603114/ 

Please see attached poster for details on how you can support 
this initiative and help make a difference. 

Pop-Up School Items - (Tuesday 13th - Friday 16th February) 

As a school, we are keen to promote sustainability, especially in 
relation to school uniform. From Tuesday 13th to Friday 

16th February, we will be placing a number of school items,              
including uniform and school wear, outside the front of school. 
Most of these items have been donated or may have been left 
in school for some time. If there is anything you're missing or 

would like, then please feel free to help yourself. 

Any remaining items not collected by Friday 16th February, will 
be donated. 

Seaton Carew Golf Club 

Seaton Carew Golf Club have asked us to share that they are 
offering free membership to under 18 year olds. They are       
holding a drop in evening at the golf club on Thursday 15th   

February at 6pm. 

For further information or to register your interest please email 
JLO@seatoncarewgolfclub.co.uk 

Year 3 Romans and Year 4 Stone Age Workshops 

Year 3 and 4 took a step back in time with their recent history 
workshops. Year 3 had the pleasure of meeting Claudia, the 

Roman lady, and Year 4 had the pleasure of meeting Una, the 
Stone Age lady. They learnt about what life was like in that    
period through an exciting workshop where they explored         
artefacts and stories from the past. The children absolutely 

loved learning about British history and immersing themselves 
in the lives of our predecessors. 

Stars of the Week 

Our stars of the week for last week are:  

Nursery: Lottie     Class 1: Sophie     Class 2: Millie 

Class 3: Lyla     Class 4: Lottie     Class 5: Florence     Class 6: Thomas 

    Class 7: Camilla     Class 8: Eloise     Class 9: Mia 

    Class 10: Bray     Class 11: Olivia     Class 12: Jack     

Class 13: Jessica     Class 14: Tristan      

Whole School Star: Isabelle L (Class 7) 

Year 6 and Year 3 Swimming  

A reminder to parents that all of Year 6 will have a swimming          
session tomorrow (13th February). Please ensure all children in 

Year 6 bring their swimming kit to school with them.  

Class 8 will then begin their block of swimming lessons after half 
term. Please could all consent forms be returned by the end of this 

week.  

If you have any questions, please let your child’s class teacher 
know. 

Silent Disco 

Today, some of our key stage 2 children had the opportunity to 
experience silent disco taster sessions led by Go Well. Children 

had a fantastic time during the sessions and we hope this is 
something we may be able to offer across school in the future! 

Well done to them all! 

Half Term Holiday 

A reminder that school breaks up for half-term this Friday (16th 
February). We hope you all have an enjoyable break and we 
look forward to welcoming everyone back on Monday 26th 

February.  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/588151186603114/

